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Division of Finance and Facilities Management
	
	Purchasing Department  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747




   June 15, 2011

Notification One To

Vendors who provided Proposals

for Design Services for the WSU Project Number:  556-195246 

Advanced Technology Education Center (A-TEC) Feasibility Study, Design & Construction Services

Thank you for submitting a proposal in response to our Request for Proposal process for Design Services for the WSU Project Number:  556-195246, Advanced Technology Education Center (A-TEC) Feasibility Study, Design & Construction Services and your continued interest in doing business with the University.

In the RFP, the University noted a time frame for the Vendor Selection, Contract Negotiations and Execution:  

Due to changes in our process, the announcement of the Design Firm Selection will be delayed until further notice.  Please periodically check the website for updates.   http://forms.purchasing.wayne.edu/Building_Design.html
The University sincerely appreciates all of the responses that were submitted for this project.  Thank you for your continued interest in doing business with the University.   

Sincerely, 

Paula S Reyes,  

Purchasing Manager
